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Parliament or in pursuance of any reso­
lution or standing order of this House 
may be deposited with the Clerk of the 
House on any sitting day, and such 
return, report or other paper shall be 
deemed for all purposes to have been 
presented to or laid before the House.

(2) A record of any such return, re­
port or other paper so deposited shall 
be entered in the Votes and Proceedings 
of the same day.
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CHAPTER VI 
NOTICES

41. Forty-eight hours’ notice shall be 
given of a motion for leave to present a 
bill, resolution or address, for the ap­
pointment of any committee, or for 
placing a question on the order paper; 
but this rule shall not apply to bills 
after their introduction, or to private 
bills, or to the times of meeting or 
adjournment of the House. Such notice 
shall be laid on the Table before six 
o’clock p.m., and be printed in the 
Votes and Proceedings of that day.
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